
 

 

AUGUST 28, 2022 
READINGS: Sirach 3: 17-18, 20, 28-29, Psalm 68,  
Hebrews 12: 18-19, 22-24a,  Luke 14: 1, 7-14 
Weekend masses at the St. Regis Mission Church 
have been increased to a MAXIMUM OF 100 
PERSONS. ALL COVID-19 MANDATORY 
RESTRICTIONS APPLY ESPECIALLY MASKS 
AND SOCIAL DISTANCING. 

 
SATURDAY AUGUST 27, 2022   4:00 PM 

Offered for: Lucien Joseph Hamelin Father’s Day 
Love Offering by Sally Marie Hamelin     
Eucharistic Minister: Caroline Peters, Hospitality: 
Nicky King   Reader:  Nicky King   

SATURDAY AUGUST 27, 2022   6:00 PM 
TRI DISTRICT ELDERS LODGE  

Offered for: Benny Roundpoint Father’s Day Love 
Offering by Joan and Robbie Lazore and family  
 

SUNDAY AUGUST 28,  2022  10:00 AM 
Offered for: Peter Martin Birthday Memorial Mass 
By Leona Cook     
Sacristan: Mildred White Hospitality:  Eddy Lazore   
Eucharistic Minister: Lisa Tarbell, Reader Judy 
Cole:   

 
WEDNESDAY AUGUST 31, 2022 12:10 PM    

Offered for:  Shayne King Memorial Birthday   
Mass by the St. Regis Family   

WEDNESDAY AUGUST 31, 2022 6:00 PM   
Offered for:  Henry Jocko 14-year Memorial  
Anniversary by the St. Regis Family   

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 1, 2022 12:10 PM 
Offered for: Allen Bero  1-year and Mildred Bero14-  
Year Memorial Anniversary by his brothers and sisters   

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 2, 2022 12:10 PM 
NO MASS FATHER JEROME ON HOLIDAY 

 
SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 3, 2022   4:00 PM 

Offered for:James Joseph Mitchell Memorial Birthday 
Mass by Diana Lazore Mitchell        
Eucharistic Minister: Caroline Peters, Hospitality: 
Nicky King   Reader: Lucy Papineau     

 
SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 4,  2022  10:00 AM 

Offered for: Clarence Thompson Father’s Day Love 
Offering by Ashley Thompson     
Sacristan: Mildred White Hospitality:  Eddy Lazore   
Eucharistic Minister: Lisa Tarbell, Reader 
Rosemary Bonaparte  
:   

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY REMINDER: DUE TO 
INCREASES IN COVID CASES THE MASK 

REQUIREMENT CONTINUES TO BE MANDATORY 
INDEFINITELY. THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING.   
 

COLLECTIONS UPDATE 

AUGUST 20-21, 2022  US $355.25  CDN $ 298.75   
NIAWEN:KOWA GOD BLESS! 

22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     Today’s readings spear of humility – perhaps an 
unfashionable topic in our modern age. In the first reading, we 
learn about “many are lofty and renowned, but to the humble the 
Lord reveals his secrets… by the humble he is glorified.”  A 
humble heart is a listening heart, one that will hear the voice of 
God.  
     We see in the second reading, the letter to the Hebrews, that 
Christ is the mediator through whom all will be saved. We need 
look no further, for we have Christ guiding us to a better future, if 
we but listen to his voice and follow him.  
     Moreover, Luke’s Gospel today clearly shows the kind of 
humility we are called to as followers of Jesus. It means putting 
ourselves last and helping the poor and marginalized first. We 
may not be conscious of the poor in our midst and may even feel 
superior because of our perceived successes and others’ 
failures. In my work with the St. Vincent de Paul Society, I see 
people’s resilience and gratitude, despite their myriad problems. 
If I were in their situation, I am not sure I could be as courteous 
and resourceful. There is no doubt that God invites us to have a 
humble heart, willing to help others no matter their health, wealth 
and social status. (source: August: Living With Christ)   
 

FALL RETREAT FOR 
ADULTS: 

Guggenheim Lodge 
Come away and rest 
awhile with the Lord 
amid the beauties of 
Fall in the Adirondack 
Mountains. The theme 

will be “Meeting God in the Mountains and Valleys of Life.”. 
September 30-October 2, 2022 at the Guggenheim Lodge, 
Saranac Lake. Space is limited. It will be facilitated by: 
Sister Bethany Fitzgerald, SSJ, Faith Formation Educator; 
and Father Paul Kelly will be celebrant for Mass on 
Saturday afternoon. Suggested Offering: $150. For more 
information call: 315-212-6592 or srbethssj@gmail.com  
 
VACATION ANNOUNCEMENT:  Father Jerome will be away on 
vacation from September 1 to October 8, 2022. There will be NO 
WEEKDAY MASSES during his absence. Please give a warm 
welcome to Father Andrew Amyot and Father Jack Downs, who 
will be presiding over the weekend masses for the next few 
weeks. Funerals at the church while Father Jerome is away will 
be officiated dependent on the availability of a visiting priest.   
 
REMINDER: Regular office hours at the Rectory are 
WEDNESDAY TO FRIDAY 8:30AM TO 12:30PM. The office 
phone number is (613)-575-2753. Please check our St. Regis 
Mission FACEBOOK page for daily announcements, prayers and 
notices at https://www.facebook.com/stregismission 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PARISH 
ADMINISTRATOR: Effective October 1, 2022, the following 
reappointment shall take effect: Dr. Rose-Alma McDonald as 
Director of Religious Faith Formation and Manager of the St. 
Kateri Tekakwitha Center on behalf of the St. Regis Mission.  

 THE LORD’S PRAYER (in Mohawk) 
Ta kwa ien ha, ne, ka ron hia ke, te si te ron, a ie sa sen na ien, 
a ie sa wen ni ios ta ke, a ie sa wen na ra kwa ke, non wen tsia 
ke, tsi ni iot, ne, ka ron hia ke, kie sa wen na rak wa.  Ta kwa 
nont, ne, ken wen te, ia kion he kon, nia te wen ni se ra ke, sa 
sa ni konr hen, ne ion kwa ri wa ne ren, tsi ni iot, ni, i, tsi on kwa 
ni konr hens.  O the non, ion ki ni konh rak sa ton, non kwe; to 
sa, a ion kwa sen ni, ne ka ri wa ne ren, ak we kon, e ren, sa 
wit, nio tak sens. NE NE KA NA KE RAH TSHE RA, NE NE KA 
SATS TENH SE RA, KA IA TA NE HRA KWAH TSHE RA, SA 
WEN’K NON:WA NOK TSI NEN:WE - E THO E THO NI A 
WEN. 

HEALING AND 
RECONCILIATION: AN 
HISTORIC JOURNEY: 
Pope Francis made a 
pastoral visit to Canada 
from July 24 to 29, 2022. 
The Pope’s visit provided a 
unique opportunity for him, 
once again, to listen and 

dialogue with Indigenous Peoples, to express his heartfelt 
closeness and to address the impact of colonization and the 
participation of the Catholic Church in the operation of 
residential schools throughout Canada. The papal visit also 
provided an opportunity for the shepherd of the world’s 1.2 
billion Catholics to connect with the Catholic community in 
Canada. 
      The Catholic Church has a responsibility to take genuine 
and meaningful steps to journey with Indigenous Peoples of this 
land on the lengthy path to healing and reconciliation. We will 
be providing weekly information on the historic journey of Pope 
Francis to Canada, a significant step on the road to truth, 
understanding and healing. We invite you to join us as we 
reflect, and pray for ongoing healing and reconciliation 
especially in anticipation of our St. Regis Mission Healing and 
Reconciliation Prayer Service planned for September 30, 2022.   

 
WHAT THE WALKING TOGETHER LOGO 
MEANS: Owner of Winnipeg-based 
company Vincent Design, Shaun Vincent 
explains that  "For this logo, community is at 
the centre, with the reindeer and herds of 
bison, the fish and eagles, with a dove of 
peace and the keys of St Peter representing 
the Holy Spirit and the Pope - placed 
amongst the animals and elements of earth, 
sky and water. Wherever we go on this 

journey of healing and reconciliation, we go together."  In 
explaining why the logo is circular, Shaun Vincent emphasises 
that "to really walk together for purpose requires direction and 
focus. A circle-shaped grandfather drum gives rhythm to the 
dance circles. Circles of flowered beads sparkle during the 
violinist's melody. A circle of arms outstretched while throat 
singing under the circle of the sun. The circle can be found 
everywhere in Indigenous life. In a circle, all are equal, all are 
visible. The ceremony needs this symbol. It is history, it holds 
our stories. It is who we are. A symbol to represent this event 
must have trust and calm at its centre. That's why I chose this 
symbol as its core, with the teachings existing within its shape."  

LET US PRAY FOR ALL WHO ARE SUFFERING. Lord, 
look with compassion on the sick and suffering, especially those 
at TSIIONKWANONHTSO:TE and IAHKIHIHSOTHA and all our 
homebound Akwesasronon Elders during these pandemic times. 
Lord, if You will, heal: Steve Arquette, Peter Back, Hazel Bero,  
Bruce Bombard, Marie Casey,  Laurie Conners, Ashley Cook, 
Jerome Cook, Leona Cook, Julia David, Marita Francis, William 
Francis, Carol Garrow, Martha George, Bennette Herne Grant,  
Bernadine Herne, Hilda Herne, Vernie and Toni Herne, Brian 
Jacobs, Christian Jock, Felicia and Hubert Jock, Joyce Kelso, 
Matthew Lamesse, Hattie Jackson Lazore, Loran Lazore, Dr. 
Richard Loder, Viola Marshall, Jerry McDonald, Raymond 
McDonald, Memphis Pyke Mitchell, Norman and Nancy King, 
Herbie Oakes, Charles Peters, Lucille Peters, Richard Phillips, 
Helen Pyke, Sheila Ransom, Troy Skidders, Greg Snyder, 
Margaret Snyder, Jimmy Sunday, Shanon Sylvester, Marilyn 
Tarbell, Ashley Thompson and Donald Thompson. Console the 
grieving families of Mary Lazore and Sylvia Farwell, may their 
souls and the souls of all the faithful departed through the 
mercy of God rest in peace. 

PRAY: Exemplary 
Mother of the Great 
Augustine, you 
perseveringly 
pursued your 
wayward son, not 
with threats, but with 
prayerful cries to 
heaven. Intercede for 
all mothers in our 

day so that they may learn to draw their children to God. 
Teach them how to remain close to their children, even the 
prodigal sons and daughters who have sadly gone astray.  
     Grant me that same fortitude, patience, and trust in the 
Lord. Intercede for me, dear St. Monica, that God may 
favorably hear my plea.  (mention your intention here) 
     Grant me the grace to accept His Will in all things, through 
Jesus Christ, our Lord, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, 
forever and ever. Amen. Saint Monica, pray for us. 
 

SISTERS OF ST. JOSEPH LAY 
ASSOCIATE PROGRAM: An 
invitation. If you are looking for a 
way to deepen your relationship 
with God and neighbor, the 
Sisters of St. Joseph invite you to 
a meeting to learn about their Lay 
Associate Program. The 
Program, open to women and 
men, includes monthly meetings 

to learn about the spirituality of the sisters, pray together and 
share ways to deeper one’s spiritual life. Introductory Meetings 
will be held in the following  areas within the Diocese; Watertown 
at Sisters of St. Joseph Motherhouse on Sunday, Sept. 11, Colton 
at St. Patrick’s Parish Center on Saturday, Sept. 17 and 
Plattsburgh at John XX111 Newman Center on Sunday Sept. 18. 
For more information, contact Sister Kathleen 
DeBoalt  skmdeb@yahoo.com (Watertown area) or Sister 
Bethany Fitzgerald srbethssj@gmail.com (Colton and Plattsburgh 
areas) 

mailto:srbethssj@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/stregismission
mailto:skmdeb@yahoo.com
mailto:srbethssj@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/Z0bFSojbtJg


 

 

 

 

 


